An Affiliate of the Maryland Association of Counties, Inc.



January 23, 2017

Mr. Harry Plander Tuf Tite Inc. 1200 Flex Court Lake Zurich, IL 60047

Dear Mr. Plander,

At its regular meeting on January 19, 2017, the Maryland Conference of Local Environmental Health Directors discussed Tuf Tite distribution boxes and the potential for their use in Maryland. The group did not have any objections to their use provided they are installed according to Tuf Tite specifications.

As with all septic system products given general approval for use in Maryland, final approval rests with each county health department.

Sincerely,

Kevin W. Koepenick, President Maryland Conference of Local

Environmental Health Directors